Best Global Website award for the BBC World Service
BBC World Service has won the LRC (Localisation Research Centre) 2004 Best Global Website Award for its Your Voice interactive websites. The award recognizes the most innovative multilingual and multicultural website on the internet.
LRC director Reinhard Schäler said, “The judging panel was impressed by the thoroughness of content localisation, the clear and user-friendly design, the respect for natural language and the success in promoting and creating cross-cultural dialogue. 

“All these factors result in an amazing and captivating website of great cross-cultural interest and service.”

The Your Voice websites were launched in Arabic, Persian and Urdu languages in October 2003, with an objective of facilitating debates across the Muslim world. Since then, the voices emerging from these debates have enriched World Service and News content in English and other languages.

Myra Hunt, Head of World Service New Media, commented, “It is wonderful to receive this award. The expertise and work of our technical and design staff is vital to the future of World Service – and it is great to have the skills and dedication of these talented people recognised”.
She described the Your Voice initiative as a truly collaborative project. “It was only made possible by the participation of our website users from around the world and the hard work put in by our multilingual journalists and the new media team,” she said.

The Localisation Research Centre (LRC) at the University of Limerick, provides a comprehensive information service to this industry and conducts research and development in localisation and related areas.
The Best Global Website is sponsored by Euro RSCG Interaction. The agency’s Localisation Specialist Mario de Bortoli said, “The award recognises those who achieve excellence and set new standards in cross-cultural online communication. The BBC World Service’s Your Voice websites have not only achieved this, but also pushed back the frontiers of localisation, by actively promoting cross-cultural dialogue.”  

